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Question 

 

Will the Minister state what provision, if any, is available to meet the cost of glasses for children in families 

who are struggling financially, particularly where there is a need for thinned lenses or where the child may 

be suffering from astigmatism?  

 

 

Answer 

 

The guidelines used within Income Support recognise that specialist glasses are more expensive, and that 

children may need help more often. This means that the household can apply for a special payment grant 

in respect of glasses for a child up to once a year, and extra payments towards specialist lenses will be 

considered. 

 

 

 


